
International Girls In ICT Day is celebrated on the 4th Thursday of 

April each year.  This event seeks to give girls and young women 

an opportunity to see and experience ICTs in a new light, while 

encouraging them to consider a future in the Information     

Communication Technology sector. 

  

This year, the Information Technology Services Division will    

conduct a two-day Web Development & Mobile Application     

Development Sensitization & Training Workshop on Wednesday 

22nd & Thursday 23rd April.   The workshop takes place on 

Wednesday 22nd & Thursday 23rd April on the 2nd Floor of the 

CLICO Building, from 9:00 a.m.  -  3:00 p.m., and will be facilitated 

by Ms. Phillia Alexander of ITSD and Ms. Janique-ka John of   

Computec and “ThaDailyGeek".   

 

Click here to register.  

 

For more information on Girls in ICT log on to http://girlsinict.org.   

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/17FHOK42Z4opWIKNhiIZqHoxqtS4EeAzZGtk5-sf-eks/viewform
http://girlsinict.org/

